To The Council of the Corporation of the Town of Orangeville
RE: Zoning By-Law Amendment (File No. RZ-2021-02)

As tax paying members of the community, we wish to object to the
proposed amendment. The traffic created by a project such as this will
be much too heavy for the small area where many businesses,
apartments, condos, and homes already exist. The building will not
make the approach to Orangeville visually appealing at all. The location
is not the appropriate spot for a building this tall in our town. The
bottom of the building being proposed is all garage! What an awful
appearance this will be approaching our beautiful community.

A project such as this needs to be in a different location than the
entrance to our town.

Sincerely

oAl foso
Rob & Annie Harwood-Jones

Orangeville, Ontario
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